
NOTICE: Collection of graduation and HPCSA certificates  
8 December 2021 
 
Dear FMHS Graduand 
  
Kindly note that the Centre for Student Administration and Faculty staff will be available in the 
following venues to collect your graduation and HPCSA certificates. Please note the time allocated 
for these collections and the venue allocation per programme:  
  

Date Collection 
time 

Venue Programme  

Tuesday,  
14 December  

9h30 – 13h00 
Room 0004 
Lower Ground, 
Education Building 

BSc in Physiotherapy  
BSc in Dietetics  
BSc in Biokinetics 
B of Occupational Therapy 
B of Speech-Language and Hearing Therapy 

9h30 – 13h00 
Exam Room 5067 
5th Floor, Education 
Building 

MBChB 

  
You are reminded that Covid-19 protocols must be strictly adhered to. Graduates will be required to 
wear a mask and sanitise regularly and maintain a 1.5-meter distance between yourself and other 
persons.  
 
Please produce your student card or your ID at all checkpoints. Please read the graduation notices on 
the university website for all other relevant information.  
 
Should you be unable to collect your graduation or HPCSA certificates, these will be couriered to you 
from 20 December 2021. See the Graduation Website for more information in this regard  
  
Kind regards 
Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences 
 

http://www.sun.ac.za/english/students/Pages/Graduation-FAQs.aspx

